
 

 

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

15/03/2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

As part of our topic ‘Let it Shine’ we are hosting a light party and sleepover. This is an exciting and fun 
opportunity for children to have time with their friends and develop independence of being away from 
home. 

Event Name ‘Let it Shine’ - Light Party & Sleepover 
 

Event Organiser Mary-Anne Bell 
 

Date 7th April 2022 
 

Cost £3.00 for food and drink for light party and breakfast 
 

 

Additional Requirements Arrive at 5:30pm  
Wear clothes of own choosing. 
Children to be collected at 7:30pm if not attending the Sleepover 
 
 

 

Medical Information Please ensure you have completed the medical/dietary forms for 
the Light Party and Sleepover so we are aware if your child has 
any allergies. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Bell 

Year 3 Lead 

 


